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6.1 bis — Video conference interview

Interviews for the admission to some Ph.D. Courses can take place by video conferencing or
other technologies which allow the examiners to remotely visualize the candidates, in case this
option is specified in the relevant attachment to the Admission Announcement. Candidates who
wish to take advantage of this possibility shall submit a request by attaching the "Video conference
interview" form (donwloadable from the Doctoral web site http:/www.units.it/dottorati/>> Admission
procedure >> Application forms) to the admission application with a copy of a valid ID document.
The software (Skype or similar) and the candidate's account to be used by the Examining Board to
make the video call, must be indicated in the form. Failure to do so shall result in the candidate’s
exclusion from the selection.

Candidates shall be available and connected through the personal account indicated in the
above mentioned form on the day scheduled for the interview, to be checked in the relevant
attachment to the Admission Announcement. The Examining Board may decide to start the
interview at a time agreed with the candidate.

The candidate will have to show to the video camera the same ID document already attached to
the online application at the beginning of the interview, in order to be identified by the Examining
Board.

Failure to either communicate the personal account or to connect online or to be available at the
set date and time or to show the valid ID document as explained above shall result in the
candidate’s exclusion from the selection.

The candidate may however decide to attend the interview in person and on site, at the time
scheduled, and provided s/he carries a valid ID document.

The University of Trieste is not to be held responsible or liable for technical failures that may
hinder the interview.

Candidates who cannot attend the interview in person and on site owing to unforeseen
circumstances can submit the request for video conferencing by emailing the "Video conference
interview form” and attaching a valid ID document to dottorati@amm.units.it at least 4 working days
before the oral exam, stating the grounds for their request.

The Examining Board will determine whether the request is admissible and communicate the
final decision to the candidate by email at least two days before the oral exam.

If no email is received in time, the request is to be considered as rejected and the candidate will
have to attend the interview in person and on site. Failure to do so shall result in the candidate’s
exclusion from the selection.




